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Jun. 8th        45 killed in Zimbabwe bus crash
http://www.msn.com/en-za/news/other/45-killed-in-zimbabwe-bus-crash/ar-BBCjicR

Jun. 8th        2 injured in single-engine plane crash at Front Range Airport, Calorado
http://www.thedenverchannel.com/news/local-news/2-injured-in-single-engine-plane-crash-at-front-range-airport

Jun. 8th        Dublin-bound flight forced to divert after declaring emergency because of decompression issues
http://www.independent.ie/irish-news/dublinbound-flight-forced-to-divert-after-declaring-emergency-35804513.html

Jun. 8th        Air Canada jet evacuated at Sea-Tac after smoke was reported in the cabin
https://patch.com/washington/seattle/plane-evacuated-sea-tac-airport-reports

Jun. 8th        Mokulele flight makes emergency landing in Moloka, Hawaii after everyone on board noticed a “smoky smell” 
http://www.hawaiinewsnow.com/story/35624670/mokulele-flight-makes-emergency-landing-in-molokai-en-route-to-maui

Jun. 8th        Plane makes emergency landing at San Antonio International due to faulty gear indicator
http://www.ksat.com/news/plane-makes-emergency-landing-at-san-antonio-international-after-gear-malfunction

Jun. 8th        Small plane makes emergency landing on Florida golf course
http://www.nbc-2.com/story/35621137/small-plane-makes-emergency-landing-on-golf-course

Jun. 9th        Two injured in helicopter crash near Douglas, Wyoming
http://trib.com/news/state-and-regional/two-injured-in-helicopter-crash-near-douglas/article_db1b2743-3c03-54f3-88f5-3a9d4700448c.html

Jun. 9th        Emergency landing for Yemeni airplane engines broke down suddenly in Aden, Yemen
https://english.aawsat.com/theaawsat/news-middle-east/emergency-landing-yemeni-airplane-aden

Jun. 9th        Thomson Dreamliner forced to make emergency landing after an engine reportedly failed in Manchester, UK
http://www.manchestereveningnews.co.uk/news/greater-manchester-news/thomson-dreamliner-forced-make-emergency-13163067

Jun. 9th        Korean Air plane makes emergency landing in Japan after smoke filled the cockpit
http://www.ecns.cn/2017/06-09/260890.shtml

Jun. 9th        One dead, 2 hurt in Bulgarian naval helicopter crash, Bulgaria
https://newsline.com/one-dead-2-hurt-in-bulgarian-naval-helicopter-crash/

Jun. 10th    Plane lost power after takeoff, crashes into fence at Miami Executive Airport
http://wsvn.com/news/local/plane-loses-power-crashes-into-fence-at-miami-executive-airport/

Jun. 10th    Three die in helicopter crash in Taiwan
http://www.china.org.cn/china/2017-06/10/content_41003219.htm

Jun. 10th    Helicopter accident in Badrinath kills one, India
http://indianexpress.com/article/india/helicopter-engineer-dies-after-the-aircraft-fails-to-take-off-in-badrinath-4697111/

Jun. 10th    Emergency services called after Air Force plane experiencing problem with landing gear, New Zealand
http://www.newshub.co.nz/home/new-zealand/2017/06/emergency-services-called-to-air-force-plane-s-troubled-landing.html

Jun. 10th    Small plane hauling Lady Antebellum banner lands on interstate suffered engine failure, Tennessee
http://www.tennessean.com/story/news/2017/06/10/report-small-plane-lands-interstate-near-downtown-nashville/386784001/

Jun. 14th    Pilot uninjured after crash at Brimpton Airfield, UK 
http://www.bbc.com/news/uk-england-berkshire-40278425

Jun. 15th    Emergency Helicopter Landing Near Falfurrias, Texas due to mechanical problems
http://www.krgv.com/story/35675215/emergency-helicopter-landing-near-falfurrias

Jun. 15th    Helicopter Spraying Insecticide Crashes, Pilot Able To Walk Away, Marshan, MN
http://ttp//minnesota.cbslocal.com/2017/06/15/sheriff-helicopter-spraying-insecticide-crashes-pilot-able-to-walk-away/

Jun. 16th    Pilot dies in plane crash north of Bathurst, Australia
http://www.westernadvocate.com.au/story/4736162/pilot-dies-in-plane-crash-north-of-bathurst/

Jun. 16th    Man dies in aircraft crash near Bangalow, Australia
https://www.echo.net.au/2017/06/man-dies-aircraft-crash-near-bangalow/

Jun. 16th    Cathay flight from Hanoi makes emergency landing due to odor in cockpit, Hong Kong
http://www.thestandard.com.hk/breaking-news.php?id=91519

Jun. 16th    Airbus makes emergency landing, Philippines
http://www.manilatimes.net/airbus-makes-emergency-landing/332910/

Jun. 16th    Navy plane passengers safe after emergency landing, Oregon due to smoke in cabin
http://www.mailtribune.com/news/20170616/navy-plane-passengers-safe-after-emergency-landing

Jun. 16th    Hamburg airport closed to all inbound flights after a Lufthansa jet cockpit fills with smoke
http://www.dailymail.co.uk/news/article-4610920/Hamburg-airport-closed-inbound-flights.html

Jun. 16th    Hamburg airport closed to all inbound flights after a Lufthansa jet cockpit fills with smoke
http://www.dailymail.co.uk/news/article-4610920/Hamburg-airport-closed-inbound-flights.html

Jun. 16th    Fruitport man among 2 people injured in plane crash, Michigan
http://www.wzzm13.com/news/local/michigan/fruitport-man-among-2-people-injured-in-plane-crash/449955947

Jun. 17th    Plane crashes north of Payette, Idaho killing one person
http://www.idahostatesman.com/news/local/article156766194.html

Jun. 17th    Aircraft makes emergency landing on West Houghton, UK golf course, after losing power
http://www.thisislancashire.co.uk/news/15354709.PICTURED__Aircraft_makes_emergency_landing_on_golf_course/

Jun. 17th    Plane makes emergency landing on road in Washington County
http://fox13now.com/2017/06/18/plane-makes-emergency-landing-on-road-in-washington-county/

Jun. 18th    26 hurt as plane from Paris is hit by turbulence in China
http://www.straitstimes.com/asia/east-asia/26-hurt-as-plane-from-paris-is-hit-by-turbulence-in-china

Jun. 18th    Minor injuries after plane crashes in Southeast Alaska
http://www.ktuu.com/content/news/Minor-injuries-after-plane-crashes-in-Southeast-Alaska-429420953.html

Jun. 19th    Two injured in Notts plane crash, UK
http://westbridgfordwire.com/two-injured-notts-light-aircraft-crash/

Jun. 19th Plane makes emergency landing with no front landing gear, Washington
http://wjla.com/news/nation-world/video-plane-makes-emergency-landing-with-no-front-landing-gear

Jun. 20th British firefighting pilot killed in plane crash in Portugal
https://www.thesun.co.uk/news/3844193/portugal-fire-plane-fighting-wildfire-crashes/

Jun. 20th First pictures show light aircraft crash in field near Buntingford, UK
http://www.hertfordshiremercury.co.uk/luffenhall-plane-crash-first-pictures-show-light-aircraft-in-field-near-buntingford/story-30400637-detail/story.html

Jun. 20th AZAL aircraft returns to Beijing Airport due to a technical reason
http://en.apa.az/azerbaijani-news/developments/azal-aircraft-returns-to-beijing-airport.html

Jun. 20th SAS plane forced to make emergency landing in Poland due to smoke in cabin
http://in.reuters.com/article/scandnvn-air-sys-emergency-landing-idINKBN19B0LC

Jun. 21st At least 10 injured on United Airlines flight from Panama due to turbulence
http://www.nydailynews.com/news/world/10-injured-united-airlines-flight-due-turbulence-article-1.3265722

Jun. 21st Plane lands without landing gear at Oxnard Airport, CA
http://www.vcstar.com/story/news/local/communities/oxnard/2017/06/21/plane-lands-without-landing-gear-oxnard-airport-pilot-uninjured/418209001/

Jun. 21st F-16 fighter jet went up in flames taking off at an airport in Houston, TX
http://gazette.com/crashed-f-16-fighter-jet-went-up-in-flames-at-an-airport-in-houston/article/1605617

Jun. 21st Four killed in Sudanese military helicopter crash
http://www.premiumtimesng.com/foreign/africa/234673-four-killed-sudanese-military-helicopter-crash.html

Jun. 23rd Incheon to Atlanta flight forced to make emergency landing at Haneda, Japan after smoke entered the cabin
http://www.japantimes.co.jp/news/2017/06/23/national/smoke-cabin-prompts-delta-china-atlanta-flight-make-emergency-landing-haneda/#.WU0mVmjytPY

Jun. 23rd Accident reported involving military plane at Ohio air show
http://abc6onyourside.com/news/local/accident-reported-involving-military-plane-at-ohio-air-show

Jun. 23rd Delta flight diverted to Tri-Cities Airport, TN after smoke filled the cockpit
http://www.greenevillesun.com/news/local_news/delta-flight-diverted-to-tri-cities-airport/article_cb932a08-7c29-527e-bfa0-5912a4ad655f.html

Jun. 23rd JetBlue Flight From New York Makes Emergency Landing in South Carolina, due to smoke in the cockpit
http://www.nbcnewyork.com/news/local/JetBlue-Flight-Smoke-Cockpit-Emergency-Landing-Westchester-County-Airport-Fort-Lauderdale-430359943.html

Jun. 23rd RAF crew stranded overnight in Hollym, UK after a technical issue emergency on Chinook helicopter
http://www.hulldailymail.co.uk/news/hull-east-yorkshire-news/raf-crew-stranded-overnight-hollym-131210

Jun. 23rd Polish crew escapes uninjured in Italy before helicopter erupted in fire
http://www.thenews.pl/1/10/Artykul/313074,Polish-crew-uninjured-in-Italy-helicopter-fire

Jun. 24th Plane crashes in Callaway County, Missouri
http://www.abc17news.com/news/plane-crash-in-callaway-county-no-life-threatening-injuries/561151940

Jun. 24th 1 dead, 1 injured in Chico's Daycare plane crash in Fort Meyers, FL
http://www.fox4now.com/news/local-news/crews-responding-to-a-plane-crash-in-fort-myers

Jun. 25th 9 Dead, 28 Missing After Boat Capsize In Colombia
http://miami.cbslocal.com/video/category/news/3688638-9-dead-28-missing-after-boat-sinks-in-colombia/​

Jun. 25th Plane crash kills pilot in Russia
http://www.thestatesman.com/world/plane-crash-kills-pilot-in-russia-1498452681.html

Jun. 25th Disruptive passenger forces flight to Houston be diverted 
http://abc13.com/news/disruptive-passenger-forces-flight-to-be-diverted/2146121/

Jun. 25th Passengers tell of terror as engine trouble cause AirAsia plane to violently shake mid-air
https://au.news.yahoo.com/wa/a/36150867/passengers-fear-for-lives-as-airasia-plane-flying-from-perth-to-malaysia-violently-shakes-mid-air/#page1

Jun. 25th Malindo Air flight makes emergency landing in New Delhi due to engine failure
https://www.nst.com.my/news/nation/2017/06/252448/malindo-air-flight-makes-emergency-landing-new-delhi-sunday

Jun. 26th No injuries in crash landing at Cottonwood Airport, Arizona
https://www.verdenews.com/news/2017/jun/26/no-injuries-crash-landing-cottonwood-airport/

Jun. 26th Pilot transported to Rockport hospital following Vinalhaven plane crash
http://www.penbaypilot.com/article/pilot-transported-rockport-hospital-following-vinalhaven-plane-crash/88314

Jun. 26th DPS investigating plane on fire at airport in Aransas Pass, Texas
http://www.kiiitv.com/news/local/south-texas/federal-officials-with-faa-and-ntsb-investigating-fire/452209344

Jun. 27th Boston-bound flight diverted due to disruptive passenger
http://www.fox25boston.com/news/boston-bound-flight-diverted-due-to-disruptive-passenger/542416122

Jun. 27th 2 dead after small plane crashes near Buckeye, Arizona
http://www.fox10phoenix.com/news/arizona-news/264398412-story

Jun. 28th Light aircraft crash kills 3 in South Australia
http://news.xinhuanet.com/english/2017-06/28/c_136401371.htm

Jun. 28th Plane Crashes in Ocean Isle Beach, N. Carolina
http://www.wect.com/story/35774115/two-people-hospitalized-after-ocean-isle-beach-plane-crash-faa-releases-statement

Jun. 28th JetBlue plane forced to land in AC airport, NJ after cockpit fills with smoke
http://www.nj.com/atlantic/index.ssf/2017/06/jetblue_passengers_stuck_over_night_in_atlantic_ci.html

Jun. 29th At least one dies in Gwinner, N. Dakota plane crash
http://www.agweek.com/news/4290822-least-one-dies-gwinner-plane-crash

Jun. 29th Delta flight makes emergency landing in Memphis, Tennessee due to engine trouble
http://www.fox13memphis.com/top-stories/delta-flight-makes-emergency-landing-in-memphis/544801135

Jun. 29th Part of JFK Terminal, NY Evacuated After Fire Erupts at Panda Express
http://www.nbcnewyork.com/news/local/NYC-Panda-Express-Fire-Kitchen-at-JFK-Airport-Smoke-Terminal-4-431601623.html

Jun. 29th Delta flight makes emergency landing in Memphis, Tennessee after reporting engine trouble
http://www.fox13memphis.com/top-stories/delta-flight-makes-emergency-landing-in-memphis/544801135

Jun. 30th Small plane crashes on California freeway, at least two hurt
http://www.reuters.com/article/us-california-planecrash-idUSKBN19L2KL

Jun. 30th Eagle crews respond to plane crash near Costco, Colorado
http://www.thedenverchannel.com/news/local-news/eagle-crews-respond-to-plane-crash-near-costco

Jun. 30th Small plane crashes on I-405 at John Wayne Airport, CA
http://www.10news.com/news/small-plane-crashes-on-i-405-at-john-wayne-airport

Jun. 30th Police attend emergency crash landing at Shoreham Airport, UK
http://www.worthingherald.co.uk/news/police-attend-emergency-landing-at-shoreham-airport-1-8035214

[bookmark: _GoBack]Jun. 30th IndiGo plane's engine fails during taxiing at Patna airport, India
http://timesofindia.indiatimes.com/india/indigo-planes-engine-fails-during-taxiing-at-patna-airport/articleshow/59388772.cms

